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'OfflCIAL RECORD COPY NOV 0 51986.

' Ponce School of Medicine
ATTN: Enrique Mendez, Jr. , M.D.
University Street 'E
P. O. Box 7004
Ponce, PR 00732

i Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONCERNING A MATERIAL' LICENSE
APPLICATION' (REFERENCE: 51249,030-17845)

This refers to your letter dated ~ September 25, 1986', for renewal of your
Byproduct Material License. No. 52-19547-01.

Although your. current. license dated October 15, 1981, is a-specific type license
with~ individual users of radioactive material listed in Condition 12, it appears

ifrom the correspondence referenced in your letter dated September 25,;1986, that
you may' be under the impression that your license is a broad-scope type as -
defined in 10 CFR.33. Broad licenses are issued' only. to organizations that have
considerable prior experience in the use of radioactive materials under specific
lice'nses .of. limited scope, that have a good performance record based on NRC
licensing and inspection of prior activities, that have a radioactive materials
utilization program of. such scope that the organization needs a variety of
radionuclides and operational flexibility to cover numerous uses and users, and
ttat have an administrative organization and procedures appropriate.and adequate
to ensure safe ' operations. 'It appears from your file that your' license should
remain'as'a specific license of limited scope.

Your letter dated September 25, 1986, is an alternative to a complete and
up-.to-date resubmission. Even though this approach is permissible for some
licensees, we believe that it would be incomplete.in your case. From our review
of the referenced submissions listed in your letter dated September 25, 1986, it
appears that much of the information described in Regulatory Guide 10.2
(Enclosure 1) may either not be included or not be up-to-date. ,
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Accordingly, we are enclosing a copy of Regulatory Guide 10.2, Revision 1,
December 1976. Please follow the instructions contained in this guide and
resubmit your renewal application in entirety. 3

In order to continue prompt review of your application, we request that you
submit your response to this letter within thirty (30) calendar days from the
date of this letter.
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' If you should hava any questions concerning this letter or your license, do not
nesitate to contact me at (404) 331-2675.

Sincerely,

Carol Connell
Radiation Specialist
Nuclear Materials Safety Section

Enclosures:
1. Reg Guide 10.2, Rev. 1,

Dec. 1976
2. NRC Forms 313
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